MINUTES OF TELEPHONIC CAUCUS MEETING HELD ON JUNE 15, 2020

Roll Call: Commissioners Barckett, Dabal, Susino, Ribaudo, Quilles, Puzio and
Giacomarro present.

Executive Director reports that one (1) employee has tested positive for COVID-19,
however, has recovered, obtained a negative test and has returned to work.

Executive Director reports that trees have been removed from office,

Executive Director Reports that subsequent to the lifting of the restrictions related to the
COVID-19 pandemic, security employees will be assigned at entrances at night.

Commissioner Ribaudo confirms her request to the Executive Director that “Garfield
Housing Authority” be removed from parking decals for safety reasons.

Motion to close by Commissioner Quilles. Second by Commissioner Dabal. All
Commissioners present in favor.



